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Date: 05/04/2021

To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Vice President Student Life 2020/21 Report #22

Hello council!

Sorry council for this being on the late ads, | forgot that the long weekend changed the
submission date changed. | hope you all are doing okay! Wild that we have 1 more
meeting left! This year has been filled with ups and down but | will miss council.

Sexual Violence Prevention Coordinator

As an update, Joel and | met with the University to discuss the next steps. The job
description will be complete in the next few weeks. The role should be hired by July or
so. Words cannot describe how elated | am. | am so thankful and proud.

Besides that,

| have been catching up on emails and work now that the grant application is done. | am
sorry if it took me a while to get back to you, | should get back to you asap. | have been
also working on transition so that Talia is ready to take on the job!

Here are two photos of Rudy!

Cheers,
Katie Kidd

University of Alberta Students’ Union
Vice President Student Life
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